
Hello, 
 
My name is Aaron Baggarly, of Matrix Consulting Group.  Matrix has been 
retained by Napa County to study the planning and land use application and 
permitting process that is currently deployed by the County.  In order to fully 
understand the process and ultimately to make recommendations, it is important 
for us to receive feedback from you, the customer.  We have two ways for you to 
provide input: 1) we have created an anonymous survey, that will be sent out in a 
separate email, and 2): we are holding stakeholder input meetings that you may 
attend. 
 
The intent of the stakeholder meetings is to have open discussion about the 
current land use process and for us to understand your concerns in respect to 
improvement opportunities along with what works well.   
 
Five stakeholder meetings will be held on Wednesday and Thursday June 21-22 
at the Napa County Administration building at the following times and locations: 
 
Wednesday, June 21st, 1:00 p.m. – PBES Large Conference Room 
Wednesday, June 21st, 4:00 p.m.  - PBES Large Conference Room 
Thursday June 22nd, 8:00 a.m. – County Counsel Conference Room 301 
Thursday June 22nd, 1:00 p.m. – County Counsel Conference Room 301 
Thursday June 22nd, 4:00 p.m – PBES Large Conference Room 
 
Feel free to attend any of these sessions as they all will be the same format. If 
you are unable to attend one of these session, feel free to give me a call at 803-
622-9910 to discuss your recent experience with the Napa County Planning 
Division.   
 
I look forward to seeing you next week and if you have any questions, please let 
me know. Additionally, if possible, please let me know which meeting you are 
planning to attend. 
 
Best Regards, 
Aaron Baggarly 
 
Aaron Baggarly, AICP 
Matrix Consulting Group 
1665 Keller Parkway Suite 100 
Keller, TX 76248 
Cell: 803.622.9910 
web: www.matrixcg.net	


